
22nd February 2021 

 

Dear families,  

Swimming Times for Room Kea 

Time in the pool: 12pm-12.30pm 

The bus leaving the school will leave 15 minutes before our swimming time. 

We will require parent help to check students have everything in their swim 
bags before students leave the change sheds and to help our students dress 
after their swimming lessons each day. Due to the tight time frame for the 
buses, the students will not be able to shower. 

This year the swim programme will focus on water safety and there is no cost 
for this activity thanks to the generosity of the Mataura Licensing Trust, Gore 
Pakeke Lions and the Gore District Council. 

Please let me know if you have any questions or concerns. 

Regards 

Selina Popenhagen 

Room Kea Teacher 

 

 

 

 


